
WELCOME PARK PINK RIBBON INSTALL 

Project:  Permanent Install of the AutoNation Pink Ribbon at Welcome Park 

Install Date: November 5, 2018 

Removal of Welcome Park Monument Sign: 

• AutoNation will handle the removal of the existing Welcome Park monument sign located on
the corner of A1A and Miami Rd. This was discussed with Phil Thornburg.
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The Welcome Park Sign will be replaced with the AN Pink Ribbon: 
 

• AutoNation will replace the existing Welcome Park Monument Sign with the AutoNation Pink 
Ribbon and License Plate 

• AutoNation will be responsible for the install of a concrete base that the ribbon will sit on 
• The Ribbon will be changed to read “Welcome to Fort Lauderdale”  

o Note: This can be changed if the city decides that it should read differently 
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